
Welcome! March 2nd, 2025 

 

“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship God, 
minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

WORSHIP SERVICE .................................... 10:00AM 
 
 

FAMILY DINNER AND FESTIVAL OF PRAISE will be 
held on Sunday, March 30th, following the worship 
service.  A potluck dinner will be served with a time of 
singing and special presentations to follow. 

If you would like to share your gifts and talents with the 
congregation at the festival (such as special music, creative writing, 
drama, etc.), contact Jim Adams.  More details are coming next 
week. 

KIDS’ NIGHT OUT for preschool and 
elementary kids will be held on Friday, 
March 14th, from 6 to 9 p.m.  Join us for 
pizza, games, crafts, popcorn, and a movie.  

Invite your friends and register today.  Extra flyers are located at 
the KidMin table in the foyer.  Please contact Juleen Golladay, 
Children’s Ministry Director, with questions. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT PRAYER MEETINGS are held online at 7pm 
via Zoom.  Use https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85436754562 or 
meeting ID 854 3675 4562 to join the meeting.  E-mails are sent 
each Wednesday with prayer updates and Zoom info. 
 

Weekly Calendar Wednesday 
 11am ........ Midweek Bible Study 
 7pm ......... Online Prayer Mtg. 
Thursday 
 8:30am ..... Ladies Breakfast 
 (Joe’s Café, SJ) 
Next Sunday, March 9th 
 9am ......... Adult Bible Study 
 (Chapel Class) 
 9:15am ..... Choir Rehearsal 
 10am ........ Worship Service 
 11:15am ... Adult Bible Study 
 (Pathfinders Class) 
 4pm .......... MERGE Students 

Today 
 9am .......... Adult Bible Study 
 (Chapel Class) 
 10am ........ Worship Service 
 11:15am ... Adult Bible Study 
 (Pathfinders Class) 
 4pm .......... MERGE Students 
 4:30pm ..... Missions Comm. Mtg. 
Monday 
 10am ........ Women’s Bible Study 
Tuesday 
 9am .......... Men’s Coffee Fellowship 

 
 
UPDATES TO THE CHURCH DIRECTORY have been placed in 
church mailboxes of those who have three-ring binders.  Contact 
the church office if you would like a binder.  If you would like printed 
updates and did not receive them, let the office know.  Updates are 
also reported in the bulletin. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY and your continued 
support of the ministries of Napier Church through your offerings 
and gifts.  Offerings may be placed in the secure foyer box, 
submitted online at napierchurch.org/give, or sent by postal mail. 
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